
Sept. 26, 2022 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Re. Election of Board of Directors. 

Dear Hindu Cultural Society & Shree Lakshmi Narayan 
Mandir Members, 

We are pleased to convey the following message from Shree 
Surendra Sharda, CPA – Election Commissioner of Election 
Commission, Hindu Cultural Society (HCS).  

"Dear All, 

This communication is to confirm that there will be no formal HCS 
election for the board of directors on October 8, 2022. The decision 
is based on the ground that there are only seven candidates for the 
seven positions in the board of directors. Hence all are deemed 
elected." 

In addition to this email message, this information will be posted on 
the bulletin board as well as posted on the HCS website. We will 
also announce this decision to the congregation during our 
religious functions in the Temple. 

The board of Trustees takes this opportunity to thank the Election 
Commission for their hard and dedicated selfless work.

Thank you all for your continued support.

Members of the Board of Trustees.
Hindu Cultural Society. 




